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15th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Phonics Workshop 

Throughout your child’s time in Key Stage 1 (Foundation Stage to Year 2), they will be taught a daily 
phonics session which supports their progression with reading and writing. It is such a key part of what we 
do in Key Stage 1, but we are aware that many parents weren’t taught to read and write using this 
approach. 
 
Therefore, we are holding our Phonics Workshop on Thursday 25th September at 15:30. This workshop 
aims to support parents with home reading, give a brief insight into how we teach your child and build a 
cohesive approach between home and school. We will also briefly discuss the Year 1 phonics screen. 
 
For parents of Year 1 pupils who attended the workshop last year, there is no need to attend this time 
round. Further information on the phonics screening will be given to Year 1 parents in the form of a hand-
out at parent’s evening. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
 
 
 
Mrs Benney and Mrs Meredith 
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